From: I

Sent: 10 June 2021 08:49
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application for 18 metre 5G Mast at Primrose Hill

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

To whom it may concern.

I am writing to strongly object to this proposal.

T hope that you will receive this in time though we are slightly past the deadline.

Kind regards

Celia Potterton



